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January 9, 2004

HAND DELIVERED
Marlene Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
236 Massachusetts Avenue, NE, Suite 110
Washington DC 200602

FECEIVE

Re: Call sign K280EB; FM Translator in Albert Lea, MN

Facility ID No 42950 A 14 72004
Mimnesota Public Radio (FRN 0002-6425-10) :
Notice of Change of Primary Station ol LUMMRINIGATIONS COMM

QFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Dear Ms Dortch:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission of a change in the primary station
of the above referenced translator.

Minnesota Public Radio, a noncommercial educational broadcaster, is the licensee of
K280EB. The primary station of this facility has been KZSE (FM), Rochester, MN. On
January 9, 2004 this translator was retuned and its primary station was changed to KGAC

(FM), Saint Peter, MN, Minnesota Public Radio is the licensee of both KZSE (FM) and
KGAC (FM).

Please contact this office or our outside counsel, Todd Stansbury at Wiley Rein &
Fielding (202) 719-7000, if there are any questions. :

Sincerely,
T Ciecndlene

Mitzi T Gramling
Associate General Counsel

Cc: Todd Stansbury, Esq
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